
 

 
 

30 January 2020 

Mr Michael Green 
BY EMAIL:  foi+request-5991-bd8a7f7f@righttoknow.org.au 

In reply please quote: 
FOI Request: FA 19/12/00646 
File Number: OBJ2019/62080 

Dear Mr Green, 

Freedom of Information (FOI) request - Access Decision 

On 11 December 2019, the Department of Home Affairs (the Department) received a request for 
access to document under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (the FOI Act). 

1 Scope of request 

You have requested access to the following documents: 

- PDMS Ref. Number MS18-009577, with the subject, 'Further advice on the composition 
of the 2018-19 Humanitarian Program'  

- PDMS Ref. Number MS19-000623, with the subject, 'Mid-Year Review of the 2018-19 
Humanitarian Program' 

- PDMS Ref. Number MS15-000608, with the subject, 'Review of Australia's commitment 
to protection of refugees and displaced persons, and delivery of the Humanitarian 
Programme for 2014-15 and 2015-16 

- PDMS Ref. Number MS18-000448, with the subject, 'Mid-Year Review of the 2017-2018 
Humanitarian Programme' 

- letter dated 6 December 2013, from Wendy Southern PSM, Deputy Secretary, to the 
Director, Division of International Protection at the United Nations High Commissioner for 
Refugees 

- document entitled 'Humanitarian Programme-Meeting with UNHCR Division of 
International Protection - Friday 20 October 2017.'  This document could be described as 
talking points for the meeting.  

- document entitled '2018-19 Humanitarian Program Allocations and Delivery' 

 
6 Chan Street, Belconnen ACT 2617 

PO Box 25 Belconnen ACT 2616 • Telephone: 02 6264 1111 • Fax:  • www.homeaffairs.gov.au 
 
 



 

- 2 – 

- Submission number SM2013/03258, with the subject 'Management of the offshore 
component of the 2013-14 Humanitarian Programme' 

- Submission number SM2013/03133, with the subject 'Management of the offshore 
component of the 2013-14 Humanitarian Programme' 

- Submission number SM2014/01618, with the subject, 'Composition of the 2014-15 
offshore Humanitarian 
 

We note that all of these documents have been released to you prior, in references 
FA19/03/01215 on the 26 October 2019, and FA 19/03/01218 on the 26 November 2019. 

We are writing to clarify the nature of your current request for the same documents that 
have been released to you at an earlier date.  

To assist us in understanding and processing your request, could you please respond to 
us by close of business Tuesday 4 February 2020. 

 

2 Contacting the FOI Section 

Should you wish to discuss this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the FOI Section 
at foi@homeaffairs.gov.au.  

 
 
 
FOI team member 
Authorised Decision Maker 
Department of Home Affairs 
 


